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FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRLS COLLEGE, TAMBUWAL
P.M.B 1009, SOKOTO, SOKOTO STATE.
INVITATION FOR TECHNICAL AND FINANCIAL BIDS FOR THE EXECUTION OF 2018 APPROPRIATION

The Federal Government of Nigeria has allocated Funds to the FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRLS COLLEGE (FGGC) TAMBUWAL in the
2018 Appropriation for the execution of projects towards achieving the mandate of the College. Accordingly, the College wishes to invite
reputable contractors with relevant proven competence and experience to submit tenders for the execution of the following projects:
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